
NOTICE TO PARENTS

To: ALL PARENTS

From: Calibre Academy Surprise

Date: July 1, 2022

Re: RIGHT TO REVIEW TEACHER QUALIFICATIONS

As a parent of a student at Calibre Academy Surprise you have the right to know the
professional qualifications of the classroom teachers who instruct your child. Federal
law allows you to ask for certain information about your child's classroom teachers and
requires us to give you this information in a timely manner if you ask for it. Specifically,
you have the right to ask for the following information about each of your child's
classroom teachers:

● Level and Subject area of certification, whether the teacher holds an emergency
or other conditional certificates, the degree(s) the teacher holds and the fields of
study.

● The level of the student's achievement on state assessments, AASA, and AIMS
SCIENCE test scores.

● A notice that the child has been assigned to, or has been taught for 4 or more
consecutive weeks by, a teacher who does not meet the definition highly qualified
as outlined in ESSA.

● Information about services, as well as their qualifications by teacher's aides and
paraprofessionals.

● Information shall be provided in an understandable and uniform format, and to
the extent practicable, in a language that parents can understand.

If you would like to receive any of this information, please contact the school at
(623) 556-2179.
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